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I am a long time democrat and I do not support this for many reasons.  This is clearly 

against what the oregon constitution spells out, it gives improper decision making 

authority to police. Police should absolutely not be in charge of making decisions like 

this, it has been demonstrated time and again that this heavily skews against poor 

and non-white and can enable situations like in MN where people are trying to 

classify disliking trump as a mental illness to abuse those they don't like.  

 

Nothing in this does actually does anything to reduce or prevent violence. We need to 

be addressing the root causes, which are expensive and time consuming, rather than 

wasting tax payer money on this boondoggle. 


